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As neighbors, our two countries have overcome the sorrow and pain of history to build a sisterhood based 

on forgiveness and reconciliation. 

 

On June 7th, a WFWP sisterhood ceremony between Hungary and Romania was held in Bucharest, 

Romania. This time, 10 pairs of sisterhood ceremonies were held. Mrs. Nicolae Magdalena Roxana, 

President of WFWP in Romania, was the MC. 

 

  
 

The program started at 15:00 on June 7th with a greeting by Mrs. Nicolae Magdalena Roxana. Next, Mrs. 

Hilda Granc, Vice President of WFWP in Hungary, gave a lecture on the meaning and value of the 

sisterhood ceremony. 

 



 

 

After that, Mrs. Katsuyo Bendzsa, President of WFWP in Hungary, gave a testimony of her experience of 

participating in the sisterhood ceremony between Korea and Japan which she attended 33 years ago. 

 

In the final speech, Mrs. Nicolae Magdalena Roxana focused on the two countries' common points. 

 

 
 

Two neighboring countries should overcome the sorrow and pain of history and build a sisterhood 

relationship based on forgiveness and reconciliation. The ceremony concluded with a heartfelt embrace 

between the two women, capturing a moment of unity and healing that resonated deeply with all present. 

 

All Hungarian members stayed at the Romanian Peace Embassy for three days and two nights. 

 

Every meal was prepared by Mrs. Nicolae Magdalena Roxana and her staff. We had Romanian style 

cabbage rolls and on Saturday evening, all the participants had a barbecue outside. 

 

The participants from Hungary also had time to tour the city, making it a very meaningful weekend. We 

would like to express our sincere gratitude to the WFWP members in Romania. We are grateful to have 

had this great opportunity. 
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